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To:	 Leon	Richards,	Chancellor	
	 John	Morton,	Vice	President	for	Community	Colleges	
	 David	Lassner,	President	for	the	University	of	Hawaiʻi	System	
	 Randolph	Moore,	Chair	for	the	University	of	Hawaiʻi	Board	of	Regents	
	
From:	 Nāwaʻa	Napoleon,	Kalāualani	Chair	
	
Date:			April	21,	2016	
	
RE:	 Resolution	020042016-1	–	Vote	of	No	Confidence	
	
On	April	20,	2016,	the	Kalāualani	Council,	an	authorized	governance	organization	of	
Kapiʻolani	Community	College	representing	Native	Hawaiian	faculty	and	staff	of	the	
College,	received	the	results	of	the	vote	of	no	confidence	taken	via	Helios,	a	secure	and	
encrypted	polling	system.		The	results	revealed	a	73%	participation	of	the	Kalāualani	
Council	with	78%	supporting	a	vote	of	no	confidence	against	the	Chancellor	Leon	Richards’	
leadership	and	management	of	the	college.	
	
The	Kalāualani	Core	Council	passed	the	following	resolution:	
	
Resolution:	
	
The	Kalāualani	Council	moves	that	due	to	the	outcome	of	the	April	20,	2016	Kapiʻolani	
Community	College	Kalāualani	Council’s	vote	of	no	confidence	against	Chancellor	Leon	
Richards	be	sent	to	John	Morton,	Vice	President	for	Community	Colleges;	David	Lassner,	
President	for	the	University	of	Hawaiʻi;	and	Randolph	Moore,	Chair	for	the	University	of	
Hawaiʻi	Board	of	Regents.	
	
The	Kalāualani	Council	also	moved	that	John	Morton,	Vice	President	for	Community	
Colleges	and	David	Lassner,	President	for	the	University	of	Hawaiʻi	remove	Chancellor	Leon	
Richards	from	the	campus	immediately.		At	the	present	moment,	April	21,	2016	at	2:11	
p.m.	the	climate	of	the	campus	is	intensely	volatile.	


